
Brookvale Primary School, Mallard Drive, B23 7YB 

Tel: 0121 3599973 

Email: office@brkvale.bham.sch.uk Website: 

www.brkvale.bham.sch.uk Social Media: @BPS_B23 (X  

June Calendar Dates 
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Tues 25th  Anita Soni Parent 

workshop 9am –

10.30am 

 

Eid Celebration Family 

Lunch 11.30am  

Wed 26th  Reception 2024 New 

intake stay and Play 

Thurs 27th  Y1 trip to Sudbury 

House 

Fri 28th  9-9.30am  Y3 Class   

assembly.  Parents and 

carers are invited to 

attend. 

Last day to send in 

your Rags 2 Riches   

donations—raising 

much needed funds for 

School  

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We are delighted to share some wonderful news and important updates with 
you. Your support and engagement have been invaluable in fostering a positive 
and vibrant school community. 

Attendance 

Attendance is slowly improving over the past two weeks. Consistent attendance 
is crucial for your child's academic success and personal development. We    
appreciate your efforts in  ensuring that your children attend school regularly 
and on time. Let’s continue this great work and aim for even higher attendance 
for the rest of this term and beyond! 
 

Eid Celebration Lunch 

We are excited about our upcoming Eid Celebration Lunch, which will be held 
on Tuesday 25th June, during the lunch hour. This special event is a wonderful 
opportunity for our school community to come together and celebrate this    
important cultural festival.  
 

Seaside Trip Parent Meeting 

For parents and carers who will be attending the seaside trip to Weston, we will 
be holding an important informational meeting on Monday 15th July at 2:45 in 
the school hall. During this meeting, we will provide detailed information about 
the trip itinerary, safety guidelines, and what the children need to bring. This is 
a great opportunity for you to ask any questions and ensure that your child is 
fully prepared for a fun and safe trip. 

Thank you for your continued support and involvement in our school         
community. Together, we can create a nurturing and enriching environment 
for our children.

 



Superstars of the Week 

Congratulations to …the teachers.  

Today’s assembly we have celebrated all the staff here at 

Brookvale as it was well-being week.  

The staff at Brookvale work really hard to provide a safe, happy, 

learning environment for all of the children. 



Parental Safeguarding 

 





 

Lollies—£1.00 



 Check out our social media on X (@BPS B23) 

 


